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Meeting Date: October 22, 2024 

 

 
 

The goal of the plant staff is to efficiently collect and treat the wastewater and to produce the 

best quality effluent possible while maintaining the equipment and protecting the Town’s 

assets. 

 

 

 Waiting for Gerber Construction to submit revised cost to extend 6-inch sewer force 

main from Ledyard High School to Pennywise in the Highlands. 

 

 Oak Hill Controls are completing Rotary Drum Thickener panel. Hopefully will be 

installed by Thanksgiving. 

 

 Waiting on pricing to reline sewer pipes to reduce inflow/ infiltration in the sanitary 

collection system. 

 

 Met with Gerber and Weston & Sampson last week to revise the scope of sewer main 

extension. Eliminated odor control system and some paving costs. 

 

 Troubleshooting issue with 310-C backhoe. 
 

 US Automation corrected SCADA issue on the new Influent pump station. 
 

 IP addresses for new RDT panel have been identified. 
 

 Nutmeg Tools is trimming down the gate for the headworks distribution box. 
 

 Richard White cleaned out Lakeside pump station and grit pit at Highlands WWTF 

last week. 
 

 Lakeside Pump Station upgrade cost would be around $45,000.00. This is for (2) new 

pumps, (2) new VFD’s, (2) new controllers, (2) new level transmitters. The station was 

installed in October 2005. Generator is in good shape. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Stephen W. Banks 

 
 

 



 

 

     


